
Town of Canandaigua 
5440 Routes 5 & 20 West 
Canandaigua, NY 14424 

 

ORDINANCE COMMITTEE 
Monday, August 27, 2018 at 9:00 AM 

Rev. 9/4/2018 

MEETING REPORT 
MEETING CALLED BY: GARY DAVIS 

MEMBERS PRESENT: GARY DAVIS TOM SCHWARTZ ERIC COOPER 

 BOB HILLIARD SARAH REYNOLDS 

MEMBERS ABSENT: NONE 

GUESTS:   JOHN CASEY 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

COMMITTEE BUSINESS  

 

➢ Review of Town Board Comments 

o Dumping 

▪ Chair Davis reported to the Committee that the proposed Dumping Law 

was adopted at the August 20 meeting. 

 

➢ Continued Proposals 

o Vehicles 

▪ Committee reviewed the comments received from the Planning and 

Zoning Boards. Suggested revisions were minor. Discussion was had over 

the severity of the penalty. Consensus was to move forward with the 

proposal. 

o 220-9 Accessory Buildings 

▪ Committee reviewed the comments received from the Planning and 

Zoning Boards. It was clear more discussion is needed to address all 

concerns. Greater discussion will take place following the comments of 

the ECB. 

o Site Design and Development Criteria, Repeal from Code, Replace as Policy 

▪ Minimal Comments received from Boards. Will be on Town Board 

agenda for Public Hearing on September 17. 

o Swimming Pools 

▪ Discussion was had amongst the Committee on the methods to address the 

most recent comments of the Town Board. Committee will research how 

other communities handle this also the potential environmental impact. 

Discussion whether a limit is needed. 

o Conservation Subdivision 

▪ Brief overview of the issue for new members and guests. Staff will 

continue its review. Members were asked for their comments. 

 

➢ New Proposals 

o Economic Development Committee 
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▪ Report of the Concept Mapping Team was provided to the Ordinance 

Committee. Committee was asked to review the suggested action items to 

potentially identify any Ordinance revisions that might support those 

goals. 

o Agricultural Enhancement Zoning 

▪ 2016 Agricultural Enhancement Plan Zoning Audit was provided to 

members for their review. It is expected that these suggested changes will 

be included in a future proposal. 

 

➢ Requests for Proposal 

o Special Use Permit for Signs 

▪ A question was raised regarding the necessity of 220-62.1. Town Board 

minutes from 2015 were provided sharing its history. Staff will continue 

its review. 
 

October 1, 2018 @ 9:00am 

 

 

Adjournment  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


